
You are invited to participate in the annual 
MARINE TOYS FOR TOTS

Toy Drive

NOW – DECEMBER 8

www.toysfortots.org

We will be collecting toys for children in the 
North Texas area. This is a great opportunity
to help bring holiday joy to a local child!
If you’d like to participate, please bring a new, 
unwrapped gift to the leasing office. If you 
have any questions, please call 214-691-1822. 


